
 

 
 

Memo 
 

DATE:  1/28/2021 

TO: All Drivers  

FROM:  Rita Rose and Terri Babbidge  

RE: UNE Student ID Badges 
  

 

Starting 1/28/2021, all UNE students and staff will be 

able to scan their ID badge on the Touch Pass reader.  

You will no longer have to keep track of UNE Students 

and staff on your tablets or ridership sheets.   

 

SMCC students or UMA(Saco) students will have to 

continue being recorded by tablet. 

 

Any questions, please see Rita, Terri, or Craig. 

 

Thanks! 


